
 In Church 
Saturday	10th	April
Vigil Mass Divine Mercy Sunday 6.30pm Holy Saviour  click here to book
Sunday	11th	April
Divine Mercy Sunday 9.30am Sacred Heart  click here to book
No Masses during the week at Sacred Heart.
See St. John Southworth newsletter for Masses at Christ Church in Nelson.

Saturday	17th	April
Vigil Mass 3rd Sunday of Easter 6.30pm Holy Saviour  click here to book
Sunday	18th	April
3rd Sunday of Easter 9.30am Sacred Heart  click here to book
No Masses during the week at Sacred Heart.
See St. John Southworth newsletter for Masses at Christ Church in Nelson.

Saturday	24th	April
Vigil Mass 4th Sunday  of Easter 6.30pm Holy Saviour  click here to book
Sunday	25th	April
4th Sunday of Easter 9.30am Sacred Heart  click here to book
The next newsletter should be available to give Masses during the week.

Just	a	reminder	that	I	shall	be	taking	a	
break	from	after	Mass	on	Sunday	11th	
April	until	the	Vigil	Mass	on	Saturday	
24th	April	and	shall	not	be	available	
during	that	time.	The	ofAice	phone	
(01282	863135)	and	email	
(enquiries@goodshepherdpendle.org.uk)	
will	be	monitored	by	parish	volunteers	
during	that	time.	If	a	priest	is	urgently	
needed	please	try	Fr.	Gerard	in	Nelson	
(01282	614859)	or	The	Good	Samaritan	
parish	in	Burnley	(01282	422007).	
Thank	you.		Fr.	Peter

The Easter Vigil and Easter Sunday saw a 
fantastic turnout of about 200 of you at Holy Mass.
This is about half of our pre-covid Sunday Mass 
attendance. It is so important that we rediscover the 
essential character of Church which is coming 
together to open the Word of God together and to 
meet the Incarnate Word, the Real Presence of 
Christ in the Eucharist and in the community of the 
Faithful. Please ensure that those who are still wary 
about coming together know that they will be 
warmly welcomed when they do come along.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/149358857363
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/149357072023
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150184226063
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150184290255
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150184996367
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150185680413


Sunday Prayer Resource – 
“The Lord's Day at Home”
 
For those still at home and not attending Mass the Liturgy 
Office has prepared a service called "The Lord's Day at 
Home", based on the Sunday Scriptures, that you can pray 
on your own or with your family. It is particularly aimed at 
those not able to follow a Mass on the internet. 
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdioceseofsalford.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D76e219dab8653b775ba8aac4c%26id%3D4f3b58f96f%26e%3D5ce69633f0&data=04%7C01%7Cpeter.wilkinson%40dioceseofsalford.org.uk%7Ccec3e943a8564d1a27d908d8f99cce74%7C699a61ae142a45a090c604b2f08de19b%7C0%7C0%7C637533799156202247%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=eQ0UAaiGOtjmdMtP6fX9kUQHBNCctTpKZDkN%2FhdgvtQ%3D&reserved=0

